Ariana Costa

From: Dave Alviano <dalviano22@yahoo.com>
Sent: Tuesday, March 25, 2025 4:45 PM
To: House Judiciary Committee

Follow Up Flag: Follow up Flag Status: Completed

Dear Members of the House Judiciary Committee,

I am writing to express my **strong support** for several bills scheduled for the March 26th hearings that protect the rights of responsible gun owners in Rhode Island.

- HB 5933 Weapons Stun Gun Carry for Licensed Individuals (18+)
- HB 5934 Weapons Stun Gun Carry for Licensed Individuals (18+)
- HB 5935 Weapons Concealed Carry Reform and Out-of-State Permit Recognition
- HB 5936 Weapons Review and Appeal Process for Handgun Permits

I urge you to support these bills, as they help ensure fair treatment of lawful gun owners while maintaining public safety.

Sincerely,

David Alviano Cranston RI Dalviano22@yahoo.com

Sent from my iPhone